
 

 

 

                                                         

                                                          NOTICE                             Date-06/10/2023 

          It is hereby informed to all the students and the hon’ble guardians  of class IX and XI 

that their Final Registration will be done and evaluated copies of Half Yearly Exam – 2023 of 

all subjects will be shown on 08/10/2023(Sunday) between 7.30 AM and 10 AM .  

         In this regard students as well as their guardians are requested to check registration 

data once again and also to see the evaluated Exam copies of Half Yearly Exam-2023. 

Guardians are requested to bring all the original documents( Aadhar card, Birth Certificate, 

Admit Card of Class X Board Exam(for XI students))  which they brought on earlier checking 

day.   It is mandatory as registration data will not be changed further and students’ 

performance of exam is also very essential as the students are going to move step forward 

for their CBSE Board Exam.  

       On that day each and every students and guardians can avail the school transport 

which will reach the school at 7:30 AM and depart from the school at 10 AM.  

 

 

 

  Dr. H. Roy 
   Principal 


